
 
POTT SHRIGLEY CHURCH SCHOOL 

 

HEADS UP!  
 

15
th

 March 2019 

 

 

Our week began beautifully with a fantastic trip to Salford Quays for Key Stage 2. We 

spent an hour in the Imperial War Museum and then attended a fabulous concert by 

the BBC Philharmonic. The children were superbly well behaved and they all enjoyed 

the experiences. Key stage 2 will all be learning to play a musical instrument in the 

summer term so it was a great introduction to the world of live orchestral music for 

them. 

 

On Wednesday, I went to visit the Kingswood Centre at Dearne Valley (near 

Doncaster) to look at the facilities for the Class 2 residential trip in June.  More news 

about that in a meeting for parents on Thursday 28th March at 3.30pm.   If you 

haven’t yet paid for your child, the money is due in so please come and see Mrs 

Hamnett in the office to pay. 

 

Looking ahead, next week is really busy – don’t forget your parents’ evening 

appointment on Wednesday.  Please allow time to look at your child’s work as well as 

talk with their teacher. 

 

Finally, Academy photographers will be in to take group photos on Monday so make 

sure you all look clean and shiny that day!  Please can children who have music lessons 

bring in their instruments on Monday so that we can have a music group photo. 

 

Hope you have a lovely weekend. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Ms J Bromley 

Headteacher 

 



 

Dates for next week include: 

       

Monday 18th March   - Academy Photographers - Group Photos 

Monday 18th March   - After School Dance Club  3.30 – 4.20pm 

Tuesday 19th March   - Music Lessons 

Tuesday 19th March   - Swimming Yrs. 4,5 & 6 

Wednesday 20th March  - Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 21st March   - Sale Sharks 

Friday 22nd March   - Internet Safety Workshops KS2 

Friday 22nd March   - Substation 

 

       

 

 


